Dynamic Ratings Task Force Report – March 16, 2004
The task force has held several conference calls to discuss the status of the Pilot Project and to finalize a recommendation for a permanent dynamic ratings project.  

The Pilot Project is continuing and does not appear to have any significant issues at this time.  It is currently scheduled to be completed towards the end of March.  The task force, however, does not believe that the Pilot Project should end in March and therefore recommends that the Pilot Project be continued until a permanent project can be implemented later this year.  

The task force has also put together a recommendation for a permanent dynamic ratings project using temperature adjusted ratings for discussion and approval at the March ROS meeting.  

